
MEMORANDUM CITY/BOROUGH OF JUNEAU 
  155 Heritage Way, Juneau, Alaska 99801 
 
 

EMAILED MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 
         TO: Renee’ Loree DATE: November 15, 2023 

CBJ Purchasing Officer 
 
    FROM: Greg Smith   

Contract Administrator 
 

 
SUBJECT: Professional Services for the Lead Service Line Inventory Program 
 (C3) RFP No. E24-144 
 

 
 
Geosyntec Consultants, Inc.  submitted the only proposal for the subject project.  The City & 
Borough of Juneau accepts the submitted proposal and Geosyntec Consultants, Inc. may 
contact Chad Gubala, CBJ Utilities Production & Treatment Manager, at 907.586.0393 extension 
4262 to begin contract negotiations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
c:  Proposer 
     Brian McGuire, CBJ Utilities Superintendent 
     Chad Gubala, CBJ Utilities Production & Treatment Manager 


